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TEMPORARY ONE LANE ROAD CLOSURE ON JALAN TUN RAZAK (NORTHBOUND) IN FRONT 

OF TUN RAZAK EXCHANGE (“TRX”) DEVELOPMENT FOR INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADING 

WORKS 

KUALA LUMPUR, 21st November 2019 – TRX City Sdn Bhd (TRXC), the master developer for the 

Tun Razak Exchange (TRX) project, today announced a temporary traffic flow obstruction on one lane 

on Jalan Tun Razak (Northbound).  

The traffic obstruction, which will take effect from 23rd November 2019 until 5th January 2020, is to 

make way for the infrastructure and road upgrading works for the TRX development. Please refer to the 

map for further details.  

To ensure the safety of motorists and to avoid confusion, traffic users are advised to adhere to all traffic 

signboards. Any inconvenience caused is very much regretted.  

For further information, please WhatsApp or text the TRX Hotline at +60 19-274 8000. 
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